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This error is generated when a given food number marked on the bubble
form does not correspond to a food set up in Minute Menu HX. The food
number is included with the error, and an asterisk listed here indicates that
the particular component of the number (the ones place, tens place, or
hundreds place) had two different numbers bubbled in by the Provider.

This error effectively disallows the given food component(s) from the meal,
which disallows a Breakfast, Lunch, or Dinner, but may or may not disallow
a Snack.

If you receive this error, print your Food Chart to ensure that the food
number the provider marked does not actually exist. If it does exist for
some reason, your food database may not be set up properly. If this is the
case, contact Support.

Note: You should never see this error on anything but Full
Bubble Menu scanned claims, unless you manually document
this error in the Manually Enter Claim Errors for Direct-Entry
Claims window. If you see this error at any other time, contact
Support.


